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I am opposed to HB3045 as it is written. All healthcare professionals should be 

treated equally, and under this bill pharmacists face harsher standards than doctors 

and nurses. They are presumed guilty and have to face testing at their expense, have 

no real appeal process for false or unfounded accusations. The bill also creates a 

financial burden and could force some to leave their jobs. Please vote NO on 

HB3045 or revise to be in-line with doctors and nurses.   


